
Important Update: Saturday Stay & Play Closing This July 

Dear Think Lounge Families, 

We want to share an important update with you regarding our Saturday Stay & Play sessions. 
Beginning August 2025, both the café and play area will be closed on Saturdays until further 
notice. 

The final three Saturdays we’ll be open for Stay & Play will be July 12, July 19, and July 26. If 
you’ve been meaning to stop by, we hope you’ll join us on one of those dates as we wrap up 
this special chapter! 

As our community continues to grow, we’re shifting our weekend focus toward private events, 
allowing us to host more custom celebrations and experiences for families. We will continue to 
offer our popular weekday drop-in childcare and our play-based learning program for toddlers 
and preschoolers, Monday through Friday. 

Though Saturdays will look a little different, our commitment to providing enriching, joyful 
experiences for children and families remains the same. We’re still happy to offer facility tours 
during regular business hours (Monday–Friday) for any families interested in learning more 
about our programs. 

Thank you for being part of our vibrant community. We’ve truly enjoyed opening our doors on 
Saturdays and look forward to welcoming you back in new, exciting ways through our upcoming 
events! 

Warmly, 
The Think Lounge Team 

 


